
 

 

 

 
 
Electronic Copy 
 
Mr. Mark Heffernan 

On behalf of Dublin Waste to Energy Limited 
 
 
 

19 January 2022      Reg. No.: W0232-02 

 

Further Notice under the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in respect 

of a licence review from Dublin Waste to Energy Limited for an installation located at Dublin 

Waste to Energy Limited, Pigeon House Road, Poolbeg Peninsula, Dublin 4, Dublin, D04N2P2 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of 8 April 2021 requesting information in respect of your licence 

review application.  You are advised that there remains outstanding information, as 

required under the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, as amended.  

 

It is noted that An Bord Pleanála has granted final planning permission. Please provide 

details of the final planning permission of An Bord Pleanála, to the Agency within four weeks 

from the date this letter, in order to allow the Agency to process and determine your 

application. 

 

 

 

Your prompt attention to this matter is requested. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


